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Property Details

• Location Italy Lombardia
• City Ispra
• Price Per Night From € 1400
• Min Nights 3
• Cleaning Fee € 400
• Security Deposit € 2000
• Property Type Villa
• Sleeps 8
• Bedrooms 4
• Beds 4
• Bathrooms 5

Amenities

• Air Conditioning
• BBQ Grill
• Dishwasher
• Fireplace Guards
• Free Parking On Premises
• Garden View
• Hair Dryer
• Internet
• Iron
• Microwave
• Outdoor Pool
• Sauna
• Towels Provided
• Washer

Rental Rates

Start date End date Per Night  

04 Jan 2025 18 Apr 2025 1400 EUR

19 Apr 2025 02 May 2025 1750 EUR

03 May 2025 23 May 2025 1400 EUR

24 May 2025 03 Oct 2025 1750 EUR

04 Oct 2025 27 Mar 2026 1400 EUR

28 Mar 2026 31 Dec 2026 1750 EUR

Villa Ispra is set in a stunning lakeside location on Lake
Maggiore, just a few hundred metres from the centre of Ispra.
With the mountains behind and lake directly in front, the
views from the property are incredible and the setting is
quiet and peaceful.

Villa Ispra was built in the 1970s by a famous architect from



Milan but has since been renovated and extended. As guests
enter Villa Ispra they go into a living and entrance area
equipped with fireplace. A few steps lead down from here to
the dining area. To the left of this room are three bedrooms,
each with their own bathroom. A second living area enjoys
doors directly to the terrace and gardens and leads through to
another  area  which  is  commonly  used  as  a  games  area  for
children and teenagers. The kitchen also enjoys doors leading
directly to the garden. This room is well equipped with all
the equipment you could need. A flight of stairs leads to the
lower level of Villa Ispra where there are some storage rooms
as well as a laundry room. In addition, there are two further
bedrooms on this floor, each with their own bathroom. One of
these rooms doubles up as a gym and is equipped with a sauna
whilst the other is a bedroom suite complete with king size
bed, walk-in wardrobes, living area and kitchenette. It also
has a large whirlpool bath which looks out over the pool
towards the lake whilst the bathroom behind is equipped with a
shower that doubles us as a Turkish bath, washbasin and WC.
The view from Villa Ispra is simply incredible. Outside, the
garden is laid out over many levels, all sloping towards the
lake and all enjoying the wonderful views from the property
towards the Borromean Islands. The sunsets from this location
are spectacular. A private pool is available at Villa Ispra,
equipped  with  counter  current  functionality  for  serious
swimmers. This is open from May 6 to 23 September. There is
plenty of outdoor seating, both for relaxed drinks as well as
for more formal al fresco dining. Our favourite has to be the
jasmine  covered  gazebo.  Plenty  of  sun  loungers  are  also
provided. There is an outdoor kitchen and BBQ area which is
perfect for keen chefs. A set of stone stairs lead from the
garden of Villa Ispra through a gate directly to the lakeside.
A canoe is provided for guests to use and, of course, the lake
is wonderful to swim in if you fancy a change from the pool!
There is a covered porch where you can park your car. Please
note that there are some extra costs payable locally at Villa
Ispra. A mandatory security deposit of 2000 euros must be paid
on arrival. A final cleaning fee of 400 euros is also payable
locally on arrival in cash. Heating costs are included for up
to 100 euros per week but any costs over and above this are
charged based on usage at a rate of 1.6 euro per MC. Likewise,



electricity is included up to 100 euros per week. Any use over
and above this is charged at 0.66 per KW. The same applies for
air conditioning. Pool heating is not included and is metered.
Guests must pay for the cost of pool heating on departure
based on usage. A cot can be provided but is charged at 100
euros per stay. Please note that for stays of a week or more
at Villa Ispra, bath and bed linen is changed every Wednesday
and Saturday. Additional fresh linen can be provided upon
request  at  a  cost  of  20  euros  per  set  per  person.  A
complimentary cleaning service of 4 hours per day Monday to
Friday is also included in the rate. Pool towels are also
included. Upon request, Villa Ispra can accommodate up to 9
guests. The extra charge for the 9th guest would be 400 euros
per week.

The centre of Ispra is just a kilometre away as are shops and
restaurants.

Owner Approved

√ Child Friendly x Pet Friendly √ Events Allowed

CIN code: IT012084C2KXVF5H4P

Get In Touch

⚐ Bookings For You Ltd,
    Hampden House,
    Fernden Lane,
Haslemere,
    Surrey, GU27 3LA

UK company number
7622706

☎ +44 (0)1428 892192

✉
info@bookingsforyou.com
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